
Zoning Board of Appeals    
          June 7, 2010 

 
Present: Chairman: JM Cougevan, Vice Chair Tony Cannizzaro, Pat Hoke, Chris Hansen 
Excused; Marty Gibson, 
Others: Steve Eskildsen, John Ghidiu, Sam Selwood 
 
Chairman  JM Cougevan opened meeting at 7:00PM. 
 
Roll call of members. 
 
Chairman asked members if they had reviewed the draft from the Zoning Revision’s 
Committee. 
 
Steve Eskildsen asked why the new zoning bulk coverage has been increased to 1 acre on 
the lakefront. This will make it hard for people to build. 
 
After a brief discussion, Chairman Cougevan said the floor is not open for questions  
until later in the meeting, The board is reviewing their comments on the draft of the Zoning 
Revision for new business. 
 
Chris inquired about signage. Sam Selwood was present from the Zoning Revision 
Committee and explained the reasoning. 
 
Tony stated that it was a well thought out and written draft. He commends the committee 
on their time and effort. 
 
Pat stated he agreed with Tony, that the draft was well written. 
 
After more discussion, JM asked if there were any questions from the floor.  
there were none. 
 
Motion to adjourn was made at 7:45PM carried  
 
Respectfully submitted 
Unapproved minutes 
 
 


